
ABOUT THE PROJECT
Jefferson County Drainage District No. 6 is 
conducting a Regional Watershed Study 
that encompasses Taylors Bayou, Hillebrandt 
Bayou, and Pine Island Bayou Watersheds. The purpose of the 
project is to identify areas of high flood risk, determine potential 
sources of flooding, and develop large-scale regional flood 
reduction solutions to mitigate flood risk.

YOU ARE INVITED!
Please join us for an open house style meeting where technical 
consultants will be on hand to discuss the Regional Watershed 
Study and receive input from the public. 

Tuesday, October 25th, 2022 

5:30 PM 
Beaumont Event Centre 

700 Crockett Street 
Beaumont, Texas 77701

REGIONAL WATERSHED STUDY
PUBLIC MEETING

JEFFERSON COUNTY DRAINAGE DISTRICT NO.6

Please join us to share  
flood concerns in your 

neighborhood




